
Beverly Stone 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Mike Kean 
Wednesday, June 29, 2016 02:53 PM 

Beverly Stone 
Subject: Fwd: Nema Statement 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Asa Gorman <asa.gorman@gmail.com> 
Date: June 29, 2016 at 2:07:15 PM EDT 
To: Mike Keon <mike@ottoportland.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Nema Statement 
Reply-To: asa.gorman@gmail.com 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: "Mary Jo Reed" <mjrelectric@me.com> 
Date: Jun 29, 2016 2:06 PM 
Subject: Nema Statement 
To : "Asa Gorman" <asa.gorman@gmail.com> 
Cc: 

To whom it may concern: 

44 Oak St, Condo 4-5 floor sustained water damage due to an activated sprinkler head. NEMA 
standards require all switches, receptacles, light fixtures , wire and outlet boxes affected be 
replaced. I have inspected all accessible devices in these areas and found them to be functional 
and free of any sign of water damage. Mike Keon, owner of the property, has been advised of 
these two facts . 

Sincerely, 
MJ 

MJ Reed 
MJR Electric 
207-831-93 87 
mjrelectric@me.com 
Sent from my iPhone 
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